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Achievements

• Support the District during COVID-19

• Rapidly deployed laptops and other equipment as needed.

• With the donation PC’s we were able to fulfill laptops 

needs for those outside the 1 to 1 program. and provide 

loaners to those in for repairs.

• Rapidly repair laptops

• Configure Iboss to integrate with Chromebooks

• Reduced the Verizon Bill

• Completed all meetings for Voip.
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Projects

• Replacement for Chuck - ongoing

• working on documentation of deployed laptops

• Chromebook management for teachers 

• E-rate season - wrapping up

• Network upgrade Phase 3 - replace all older AP’s

• Voip and Pots line - working on accurate quotes

• Continuous - updating website

• Continuous - Reviewing servers to resolve issues.
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Equipment numbers

• 1 to 1 program (Grades 7-12).
• Approx. 85 Repairs
• DMS deployed approx. 240 laptops to district.
• Bradley deployed approx. 140
• Irving deployed approx. 130

• Outside 1 to 1(grades K-6) brought in by parent or students
• 45 Repairs (Broken screens / Power issues /Missing Keys )

• Laptops not deployed that needed repair. (off existing carts)
• over 15

• Hot spots Deployed:
• To Derby staff and students 41 
• loaned Ansonia 20
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